
Keeping us Safe 
 

 

Renewal of Safeguarding Training 
 

Sent to all Clergy/ LLMs/ PTOs and LPAs whose core training needs renewal now or before 31st 
March: 
 
Dear all,  
 
This is to advise that we have new dates for the Safeguarding Virtual Leadership Course run via the 
Zoom platform being delivered by our additional new trainer Jonathan McKinney.  
 
The new dates are advised below but there are other dates and spaces on face-to-face courses in 
the new year, so please book your place now or as soon as possible.  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Link to courses here. 
 
If you need help booking a course please let me know, advising the dates you can do.   
 
Adrian Smale 
Safeguarding IT Support Officer 
Mon, Tues 10-4 & Wed 10-3pm 
adrian.smale@salisbury.anglican.org  

 December 
Sat 5th at 10am and 2pm 
Mon 7th  at 7pm & Mon 14th  at 7pm 

Sat 19th at 10 & 2pm 
 
January 

Tues 5th at 2pm & Tues 12th at 2pm 
Sat 16th at 10am & 2pm 
Mon 11th at 7pm and Mon 18th at 7pm 

Fri 22nd at 9.30am and Fri 29th at 9.30am 
 
February 

Thurs 4th at 2pm and Thurs 11th at 2pm 
Sat 13th at 10am and 2pm 
Mon 15th at 09.30 and Mon 22nd at 09.30 
Fri 19th at 2pm and Fri 26th at 2pm 

 
March 
Mon 1st at 7pm and Mon 8th at 7pm 

Thurs 11th at 09.30 and Thurs 18th at 09.30 
Mon 15th at 2pm and Mon 22nd at 2pm 
Sat 27th at 10am and 2pm 

 
 

http://www.salisbury.anglican.org/learning/courses/?department=Safeguarding
mailto:adrian.smale@salisbury.anglican.org

